
Replace the Parks Program

Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday
9am-2pm

Please note 
- When Kingston City Schools are on a 2-hour delay or cancelled due to inclement 

weather the program is cancelled
- The Replace the Parks Program will take a winter holiday break on December 25, 

2018 and will resume January 8, 2019. 

This program is an indoor free play alternative for 
Pre-K youth looking for a warmer place to play! 

Andy Murphy Neighborhood Center
467 Broadway Kingston, NY

November 27th through March 28th

JOIN US!


